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April 8 1 1947 

Hon. Martin Cross, Poet Adjutant 
Joseph L. Young Hawk Post No. 253 
Elbowoods, North Dakota 

Dear r. Crosas 

Thank you for writing me so fully in regard to 
Tribal funds. 

I agree with you thA.t these funds •hould be allo­
cated on a per capita basil, and I hope that agreement can 
be reached between the Tribal Council and the American 
.L·egion Post as to the best method f'or distributing the tunda. 

Enclosed is a copy of the bill I have introduced 
in the senate. 

Let me hee.r from you ~ny time I ce.n be of servioe 
to you. 

I hope that you are •ell e.nd hsppy ,a_nd wish to ex­
tend to you my kind regards. 

WL1£e 
Encl. l 

Sincerely, 
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